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August 4, 2014 
 
Pastor Gene Rowell 
Gantt Street Baptist Church 
 
Dear Pastor Rowell, 
 
We want to sincerely thank you for taking us on for prayer and financial support.  We know that God will bless your 
faithfulness in supporting missionaries.  We especially thank you for the hospitality and love that we were shone 
while we visited your church. 
 
We pray that your church will continue in its endeavor to be a witness to this lost and dying world and to add souls 
unto the kingdom of heaven.  We appreciate you and are excited about the partnership we share in reaching the 
world with the Gospel of Christ. 
 
If you need to contact us in the future for any reason, please do not hesitate to contact us at the information below.  
May God richly bless you and your ministry.   
 
Producing Fruit that Abounds to your Account in Zambia and Sub-Sahara Africa for Christ, 
 
 
Brian Collins 
Missionary to Zambia, Africa 
Cell Phone:  256-227-0542 
Email:           missions316@gmail.com 
Twitter:       @missions316 
Website:      http://missions316.wordpress.com/ 
	
  
	
  


